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RE: Yankee Gulch Minerals Project, Permit No. M-1999-002, Acreage Reduction
Withdrawal, Revision No. AR-1

Dear Mr. Valvoda:

On April 4, 2013 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety considered your request for a
permit acreage reduction withdrawn. The Division has based this consideration on the withdrawal
letter received from American Soda, L.L.P. April 3, 2013.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (970) 241-2042.

Sincerely,

— 7 ==L

Travis Marshall
Environmental Protection Specialist
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